Living, learning and growing in God's love



St John Bosco Catholic Primary School

Newsletter Thursday 30th November 2017

Children in Need

Thank you for your continued support with Children in Need, we managed to raise £260.00, so a big thank you and well done to all of you.

E-Safety Training

As you may be aware years 5 & 6 had E-Safety Training last week, we would be very grateful if parents could check their child's settings on their devices and also keep a close eye on what their child is accessing whilst at home.

Remedial Works

We are due to have significant work commence on the school roof during the Spring Term. There will be scaffold put up on the school grounds and we will



explain to the children not to attempt to go near any equipment. If you as parents could also make your child aware of the dangers

Toy Appeal Day

Don't forget it is Toy Appeal
Day this Friday, so please
donate any new or nearly new toys for
under privileged children.
NONE UNIFORM DAY

England Ladies Football Match

Some of our children went to watch The England Ladies Football Team V's Bosnia, they triumphed with a 4-0 win!!! All of the children behaved fantastic and a good night was had by all.

Come on England!!!

AfterSchool Clubs

There will be **no** after school clubs on Friday, the last sessions will be Thursday 30th Novem-



ber 2017 due to some building work being carried out on Friday 1st December 2017. Letters will be sent out after the Christmas holidays with the new clubs available.

First Sunday of Advent

Jesus, you are light even in the darkest places.

Help us to trust in you when we are lost or lonely.

Shine hope into our hearts we pray.

Amen.



WE BREAK UP FOR THE CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS ON FRIDAY 22ND DECEMBER 2017 AND RETURN TO SCHOOL ON TUESDAY 9TH JANUARY 2018

Address: Monmouth Drive West Bromwich , B71 2ST 0121 556 0228